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THE PROJECT ST 

June 4, 1995 

William Jefferson Clinton 
President of the United States 
The White House 
Washington. D.C. 

Dear Mr. President: 

..... 1 7 " .... . 
• 

"" ..... 

I IGHT COALITION 11 

We, the members of the Project Starlight Coalition, a group of American and international 
citizens working to effect a public disclosure on the UFO/extraterrestrial issue, respectfully 
request the following: 

That appropriate members of the administration meet with members of the Project Starlight 
Coalition to review significant e\·idence and witness testimony related to the subject. 

That the President issue an 'e.xecutive order to release U.S. government witnesses from their 
nati,onal security 1obligations/oaths related to the subject so that they may provide public 

• testimony. 

That the President issue an executive order to declassify and release currently classified 
materials, documents and evidence related to the subject. 

. ' 

We feel that these requests are consi~tent with recent administration actions which resulted in 
the release of classified information related to the Depanment of Energy, intelligence satellite 
photographs, and other documents. We recommend that this matter be handled expeditiously 
and we respectfully look forward to your reply. 

Sincerely, 

rian O'Leary 
• 

''-"= --""'- ~ -

Lamb 

Marie ''Bootsie'' Galbraith 
-

• 
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Steven M. Greer, M.D. 
Director 

August 3, 1995 

Center For the Study of 
Extraterrestrial Intelligence 

Post Office Box 15401 
Asheville, North Carolina 28813 

Dear Dr. Greer: 

On behalf of President Clinton, thank you for your 
letter and the information regarding your work on the 
issue of extraterrestrials. The President appreciates 
your interest and longstanding involvement in this issue. 

I have forwarded your request for a meeting with members 
of the Administration to the appropriate White House staff. 
Thank you for taking the time to write. 

I 
Sincerely, 

James A. Dorskind 
Special Assistant to the President 
Director of Correspondence and 
Presidential Messages 
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